
We are looking for vendors to participate for our Cinco de Mayo event.  There will be a $50 
vendor fee that will go towards our foundation.  Please provide your own table, table cloth, 
tent (if needed) and chair.  Please email Victoria at victoria@thelanguagebuzz.com by April 25th 
to secure your spot for this year’s event.   


